
Welcome to your latest newsletter.

ENGIE is working in partnership with 
Southwark Council to build new council 
homes at Meeting House Lane. The project 
is due to complete in 2020.

Works update

We are currently constructing the concrete 
fl oors and columns of the new structure. 
Our current progress is as follows;

• Phase 1 of the concrete slab is complete 
 on the ground, fi rst and second fl oors

• The external frame of the new structure 
 is now up to level four

• Drainage works are ongoing

If you have any queries about the 
works being undertaken, please contact 
Assistant Site Manager, Amina Mabifa on 
07584 114 373. 

First hand work experience

Local resident, Naomi recently completed a 
six-week work experience placement with the 
ENGIE team at Meeting House Lane.

During her time on site, Brendan and Amina 
showed her a variety of activities regularly 
undertaken on site and took her to many 
contract meetings.

We hope Naomi enjoyed her time with us 
and learnt some valuable skills that can help 
her gain employment within the construction 
industry. Good Luck from everyone at the 
Meeting House Lane scheme.
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Your ENGIE site team

If you have a query or would like 
to report an emergency during our 
working hours of Mon-Fri 8am-5pm 
please contact your site team. 

Alternatively our office number  
is 0207 523 5201.

If calling out of hours, at the  
weekend or to report an emergency, 
please call 0333 121 0067. 

Assistant Site Manager 
Amina Mabifa 
M: 07584 114 373

Senior Site Manager 
Brendan Byrne 
M: 07583 070 414

In Your Community: 

On 28th October, ENGIE’s Community Impact 
Manager, Patrick Warren, held a free pumpkin  
carving event for local residents.

Residents and children made their own pumpkin 
designs for ENGIE staff to carve out for them.

Everyone who attended was able to take their free 
carved pumpkin home along with a candle to help 
illuminate their scary designs.


